Glassboro Public Schools

MEMO

Date: November 4, 2016
To: Dr. Mark Silverstein
From: Danielle Sochor, Chief Academic Officer

Re:  Nonpublic Security Aid Purchasing Agreement
November 16, 2016 Board Meeting

Please see the attached agreement for Nonpublic Security Aid Purchasing for 2016-2017 school
year. All purchases will be paid by Glassboro Public Schools and received by Ambassador
Christian Academy.

DS/bg



GLASSBORO PUBLIC SCHOOLS
GLASSBORO, NEW JERSEY

Agreement for Non-Public Security Aid Purchasing for 2016-2017

It is agreed that the Glassboro Public Schools, in consultation with an authorized
representative from Ambassador Christian Academy, is authorized to purchase security aid
supplies.

Glassboro Public Schools and Ambassador Christian Academy will agree to the actual
purchase(s) by December 15, 2016.

Purchase(s) will be made by Glassboro Public Schools. Non-Public Security Aid funds
will not be reimbursed or turned over to Ambassador Christian Academy.

The amount of the funds available to Ambassador Christian Academy is $4,300.00.

Witness Date Glassboro Public Schools

Witness Date Ambassador Christian Academy
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